
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC COMMENT LETTERS 
 

 
Attached below are any written comments received from the public related to Pentucket Bank’s 
Community Reinvestment Act (CRA) performance and any applicable bank response for the 
current year and each of the two prior calendar years. Pentucket Bank has not received any 
public comments during this period. 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any comments regarding Pentucket Bank’s CRA performance, please contact us at:  
 

Pentucket Bank 
Attn: Stephen M. Jaskelevicus, President and Chief Executive Officer 

2 Merrimack Street, 4th Floor 
Haverhill, MA 01830 

Phone: 978-556-5450 
 
 


